Cherokee PTA Membership and Student Directory 
As the parent/guardian of student at Cherokee Elementary School, you have the option of a listing in the directory, which is available to all families for a $5 donation to the PTA. You also have the option of joining the PTA for $10, which includes a directory. Directories will be sent out in October.
Paying PTA membership dues DOES NOT require you to be an active member of the PTA or to attend meetings (although you are welcome!). The $10 membership helps bring programs to the school and purchase supplies and technology for your child’s classroom that are not provided by the district. Every membership helps!
	To purchase a membership and/or directory please choose:



$10 PTA membership, which includes 1 directory
$5 directory purchase only
I would like to purchase ______ additional directories at $2 each for $___________ total.

Total due from above: $___________       

Check this box if you are a Cherokee staff member 
Parent/guardian name(s) ________________________________________________________________

Address _________________________________________________________________________________

City __________________________ Zip ______________ Phone (_______)_________________________

Email ____________________________________________________________________________________
(Directories will be sent out electronically.)
				 
	Student name(s)	
	Grade
	Homeroom teacher (mandatory)

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	



	To be excluded from the directory you MUST fill out this section!



The home address, phone number, and parent/guardian names of all students on file with the school will be published in the directory unless this section is completed. Complete this section ONLY if you DO NOT wish certain information listed in the directory.
I DO NOT wish my child’s address to be included in the directory.
I DO NOT wish my child’s phone number to be included in the directory.
I DO NOT wish my child’s parent/guardian names to be included in the directory. 
I DO NOT wish my child’s photo to be in the yearbook.

If you have any questions, please contact Amy Hruschak at amy.hruschak@gmail.com.
Return completed form with payment to your student’s teacher by September 13, 2017, with cash or check made payable to Cherokee Elementary PTA.
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